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The Emersons in Honduras 
Gloria a Dios!

Avivamiento en Honduras 
Greetings from Honduras! 

We are excited to share with you some wonderful highlights 
from our third month on the field. God is moving powerfully, 
and we are grateful for your continued prayers and support. 

This month, we were delighted for Pastor Elias Limones to join 
us in Danlí for the dedication of a brand-new building that his 
church fully funded. It was a beautiful moment of celebration 
and a testament to the faith and sacrifice of the local body of 
believers. Later in the month, we traveled to Guaimaca, where 
Andrew ministered during a special combined worship 
service. 
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A Su Nombre! La Gloria!

 Dedication of the new building in Danlí 

Occidente District Convention  

The presence of God was strong, and 
many responded to the word that 
was preached, experiencing renewal 
and encouragement. 

Our month concluded with a trip to 
La Esperanza, where Andrew was 
honored to preach the opening 
service of the Occidente District 
Convention. Pastor Alfredo Durán 
Jacó from Maryland followed with 
the second service. By the end of the 
day, 18 people had received the 
baptism of the Holy Ghost, and 
countless lives were touched and 
uplifted. 

Thank you for standing with us in 
prayer and support. We are seeing 
firsthand the impact your partnership 
is making in Honduras. We are 
excited to see what God has in store 
in the months ahead! 

Blessings, 

The Emersons 


	Avivamiento en Honduras
	Greetings from Honduras!
	We are excited to share with you some wonderful highlights from our third month on the field. God is moving powerfully, and we are grateful for your continued prayers and support.
	This month, we were delighted for Pastor Elias Limones to join us in Danlí for the dedication of a brand-new building that his church fully funded. It was a beautiful moment of celebration and a testament to the faith and sacrifice of the local body of believers. Later in the month, we traveled to Guaimaca, where Andrew ministered during a special combined worship service.
	Dedication of the new building in Danlí
	Occidente District Convention
	The presence of God was strong, and many responded to the word that was preached, experiencing renewal and encouragement.
	Our month concluded with a trip to La Esperanza, where Andrew was honored to preach the opening service of the Occidente District Convention. Pastor Alfredo Durán Jacó from Maryland followed with the second service. By the end of the day, 18 people had received the baptism of the Holy Ghost, and countless lives were touched and uplifted.
	Thank you for standing with us in prayer and support. We are seeing firsthand the impact your partnership is making in Honduras. We are excited to see what God has in store in the months ahead!
	Blessings,
	The Emersons

